

A true record

Selectmen's Meeting Town of Bowdoin, Maine 07/26/2021

Present were:

Deb Marquis

Marc Bernier

Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Discussed with Dennis Douglas (Code Enforcement Officer) about the property of John Pride (off Main St) about during repair work inside. After reviewing minutes from the Planning Board, Mr. Pride is authorized to conduct maintenance of boats and RV's.

Discussed the need to have a Re-Evaluation of the Town done, last one was at the beginning of the 2008 Tax period, state recommends a Re-evaluation to be done every ten (10) years with at least a quarter of the town be reviewed each year.

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and meeting adjourned.